
 

2011 Tech4Africa starts this week

Tech4Africa, the continent's only web and emerging technology conference begins this week. The two-day conference
takes place from Thursday 27 October until Friday 28 October 2011 at The Forum in Bryanston, Johannesburg, South
Africa. Tickets are still available and registration for the conference closes on Wednesday, 26 October 2011. For more, go
to www.tech4africa.com.
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